
 
Dear Families,                                                                                                                            
We hope all the mothers living in Santa Teresa had a lovely Mother’s Day yesterday and that you were able 
to join us for our special liturgy and lunch today. We had a special welcome for new mothers and their babies. 
In the month of May, all our classes are learning about Mary, mother of Jesus.  Students are discussing the 
life of Mary as a young girl and what her life in first century Palestine would have been like. They are reading 
and listening to Bible stories about Mary and praying the Rosary.   
Last week we welcomed back Tess Madgen into the community. She taught each class basketball skills just 
as she did back in 2012 and 13. Our students certainly loved their lessons and increased the level of their 
fitness and ball skills at the same time.  

     
Last term we acknowledged the forty students who attended school nearly every day. At last week’s 
Assembly we had a raffle draw for the great attenders so far this term. The winners were Desi Oliver-White 
and Terrance Ryder. The students below received awards at last week’s Assembly. They have been strong, 
proud and respectful or great at Spelling. 

 
 
On the back of this newsletter, you will find the descriptions of your child’s learning this term in all the main 
subject areas. We hope you find them interesting and informative. You are always welcome to visit the 
classroom and talk to the teachers if you have any questions or issues. 
May the week ahead be full of God’s blessings, Deb     
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